
Emergency Broadband Benefit to Help Low-income
Households with Digital Access

Get Connected, Contra Costa!

Shoring up digital access for all Contra Costa residents con�nues to be a top priority at the
Employment & Human Services Department (EHSD), especially with the pandemic
underscoring the profound need for everyone to be connected.

Recently the federal government announced the Emergency Broadband Benefit for low-
income households. Although not an EHSD program, we are le"ng you know about this
opportunity for our community members. For anyone struggling to afford internet service,
it may be helpful for them to find out if they qualify for this temporary FCC program. 
 
Eligible households can enroll through an approved provider or by visi�ng
GetEmergencyBroadband.org.

For other affordable internet and computer offers for eligible County residents, visit
ehsd.org.
 

Learn
More
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https://ehsd.org/get-connected-contra-costa/
https://getemergencybroadband.org/

